
 
 
We are pleased to inform you that as a result of the MoU between Shastri Indo-
Canadian Institute and Mitacs, signed recently in Vancouver, British Columbia, Canada 
on June 12, 2019, we bring to you the third component of Shastri Research Student 
Fellowship (SRSF) - Student (undergraduates/integrated Masters 
Course) which is now operational through SICI-MITACS Partnership Programme. 
Known as the Globalink Research Internship, it provides a 12-week research project at 
Canadian universities for high-achieving senior undergraduates from around the world. 
 
Starting in May 2020, approved students will travel to Canada, where they will work with 
a faculty supervisor and other researchers at their host universities. 
 
Fellowship package includes: 

• Stipend for living expenses 
• Professional development workshops 
• Local Globalink Mentors 

For more information, you are requested to visit Globalink Research Internship. 

 

The application deadline is September 18, 2019, at 1 p.m. Pacific Standard 

Time.  

 

For any questions & queries related to GRI, please email to Ms. Anju Taneja, Finance 

Officer, SICI, at anjut@sici.org.in. 

 

Please also note that Mitacs website’s “student information” tab has a list of items and 

instructions to help you with your application. 

  

For further details, please visit www.mitacs.ca/globalink. 
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